
Becky Strauss 

Milpitas, CA 

 

February 26, 2021 

 

Hello Mayor Tran, 

I wanted to reach out to let you know I would like to be reappointed to the Parks, Recreation and  

Cultural Resources Commission. I have enjoyed my previous term and would like to continue to 

serve and represent our community! 

I am hoping you will consider me again for this position, that I enjoy so much and feel I can contribute 

So much more. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Best, 

Becky Strauss 
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